
November 1, 2024 

Dear Prospective Applicant: 

Maryland Family Network, the state-wide intermediary overseeing the network of Patty Center - 

Family Support Services, on behalf of its public and private funders, solicits proposals from 

organizations to operate a Family Support Center in Maryland. This funding opportunity is 

available as part of the Blueprint for Maryland’s Future and is provided by pass-through State 

Funds from the Maryland State Department of Education. Information on specific requirements 

and proposal specifications can be obtained from MFN via the website 

marylandfamilynetwork.org/fscblueprint. For other questions or information, email Dori Yorks at 

dyorks@marylandfamilynetwork.org. 

Grant applications may be submitted at any time during this rolling RFP process. Review 

of applications will occur in February, May, August, and November. Email proposal and 

supporting documents to FSC_RFP_application@marylandfamilynetwork.org. 

A Pre-Proposal Virtual Meeting will be held at 10 AM on the second Friday of every month 

beginning on December 13, 2024. Please email dyorks@marylandfamilynetwork.org for the meeting 

link.  

You are encouraged to share this information with anyone interested in operating a Patty 

Center - Family Support Services in the state of Maryland.  

Sincerely, 

Karen Brown 

Family Support Center Network Director 
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